
( Tft' eta 1 t ten) Cu.54t1/31·3 (~r. H. V. Ogden} 
The Johns Hopkins Hospital, 

ll+-rth BPeaa'W'Q.y. :&altimoxe, Jan. 5th, 1891. Dear Ogde~ 
(Happy New Year. Many thanks for the book, which I am sure will be charming. I have read several of Henl 's thins with pleasure~ orry about the Senn row, but he is too big a man for th~ small fry about him, in Chicago. I think his book is excellent. 
~We are all taking the Koch's virus. The Jan. number of the bulletin will conte.in a detailed statement of the cases. I am afraid that in pulmonary tuberculosis we are going to b e disappointed. The boys often ask aft er you and we expect a longer visit from you this spring. All well at Toronto. 

Q.i:l!l.ael ely ydurs; 
< VJrtl, o~ le.r. 
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